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Sent: Tuesday, 7 December 2010 8:52 AM 

To: Kathleen Almond 

Subject: Regarding to English test 

 

 Dear Kathleen, 

 

I am wring regarding to English test required from AHPRA. 

Asian students also completed bachelor course with all other students from English background. 

We made all uni subjects above pass without any trouble. 

In addition, clinical practices have been succssfully completed. Even in some hospitals where I 

did clinical practice, NUMs proposed me to work with them. 

However, I could not accept the propose because of English test. 

I believe giving qualification only due to English test result is not fair enough for overseas 

students. 

I have not had problems communicating with other health care teams and patients. 

I hope AHPRA consider that I am here to work for Australian. 

I appropreciate at your consideration and time consuming. 

 

Regarding 

 

Kyung Hee Lee, ACU student 
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